
August 14, 1972 
 
Board met at town hall. 

 
John Radloff’s building permit O.K.ed by board. 
 
Benson’s lot on Henry Peterson farm was discussed as to road access.  Since this is a 

private road (Lang’s) the board could not render a decision as to Benson’s right to use it 
for access to his lot.  The three parties involved were told to make a private agreement as 
to this road.  Benson’s permit would be granted if he can get access to his lot.  
 

Michael Malone’s building permit was granted. 
 
Mr. Davis of Eureka Estates then presented the matter of getting some action on this 
project.  It was agreed to have a joint meeting with Adam’s, Isberg Schmitz, Eureka 

Estates and the board. 
 
Gravel pit permit granted to Henry Larson. 
 

Clerk read a letter from Harvey Hansen’s lawyer regarding his road.  Motion by Henry 
Larson, second H. Mallery to have our lawyer write a letter to Hansen’s lawyer.  
 
Finances were discussed, Molitor and Rother to be paid.  Other bills were to be held pro 

rated.  
 
Meeting adjourned. 

 

H. Leine 
Clerk 


